
   

       
PLEASE HELP! 

We are really short of helpers for 

swimming across all year groups.  If 

you hold a current DBS and can 

spare an afternoon, please do 

contact the office.  Any help, 

however small would be greatly 

received! 

 

 

We are holding another Jazz Evening on Friday 11th May at the Family Centre.  

The evening starts at 7 pm and tickets are priced at £10.  Please do come 

along and listen to our very talented Mr Linham and his band.  The evening 

was really successful last time and we are hoping that as many of you as 

possible will come along and support us! 

Thank you to those who have sent in a voluntary contribution towards the cost 

of our swimming programme.  If you haven’t yet sent in your contribution and 

are able to do so, we would be pleased to receive it.  Without a contribution 

of £25 per family we will not be able to provide swimming lessons in school. 

Don’t forget it is a Bank Holiday on Monday so the children are not at school – 

we look forward to seeing them on Tuesday 8th May.  The forecast is good, so 

we hope you have a great Bank Holiday weekend! 

 With many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Johnson, Deputy Head Teacher 

Stars of the Week   
Annabella Colli, Aidan Campbell, Riley Marston, Ishaan Sharma, Bobbi 

Rogers, All of Lime class, Bradley Humm, Hayden Gilbey, Michel Boateng, 
Sam Johnson, Katy Forway, Callie Bovill, Anya Kelynack, Ella Clark, Jack 

Webster, Olivia O’Connor and Daisy-May Davey 

Congratulations!
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REPORTING AN ABSENCE 

If your child is absent from 

school, please telephone the 

school office on the first day 

of absence to inform us.   

Many thanks 

JAZZ EVENING 

 

Friday 11
th

 May at 7 pm 

Tickets priced at £10 

Please come along to the 

Family Centre and support 

us! 


